PPI: Notice of unsuccessfully organizing the 2nd Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2019
On 26 Jul 2019, Pacific Infrastructure Project Development & Investment Corporation announced the information about unsuccessfully organizing the 2nd Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2019 as follows:
1. The 2nd Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2019 of Pacific Infrastructure Project Development & Investment Corporation summoned on 26 Jul 2019 was not qualified to be organized because the total number of shareholders participating the meeting represented lower than 33%/ total number of voting shares according to the list of shareholders recorded on 27 May 2019
· Total number of shareholders at the record date for the list of shareholders participating the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2019: 2,032 shareholders, representing 48,290,629 voting shares
· At 9h00, 26 Jul 2019, there were just 17 shareholders and authorization representatives, representing 5,731,146 shares, equivalent to 11.87%/ total number of valid voting shares
2. The Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2019 of Pacific Infrastructure Project Development & Investment Corporation would be summoned for the 3rd time within 20 days from 26 Jul 2019 in accordance with the laws and the Charter of Pacific Infrastructure Project Development & Investment Corporation. Board of Directors of Pacific Infrastructure Project Development & Investment Corporation will announce about the exact time and venue as the procedures for summoning regulated by the laws
This information was uploaded on the website of the Company on 26 Jul 2019: www.ppigroup.com.vn/quanhecodong/congbothongtin 
